
 

 
 

Our ref: DEV2024/1583 

 
 
24 January 2025 
 
 
Nucrush Pty Ltd 
C/- RPS AAP Consulting Pty Ltd 
Att:  Mr Tom Hill 
PO Box 1048 
ROBINA  QLD  4230 
 
Email: tom.hill@rpsconsulting.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Hill 
 
S82(a) Properly Made Notice 
PDA Development Application DEV2024/1583 for Development Permit for Material 
Change of Use for medium impact industry (concrete batching plant) and Plan of 
Development for low impact industry, service industry and warehouse at 916-944 
Greenbank Road, North Maclean described as Lot 2 on SP267252 
 
The Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) acknowledges receipt of the 
Priority Development Area (PDA) development application on 19 December 2024.  
 
This application complies with s.82(1) of the Economic Development Act 2012 (the Act). 
 
Under s.82A(2) of the Act the ‘properly made date’ for the application is 17 January 2025.  
 
The application can be viewed in the MEDQ Development Applications Register on the 
Department website Current applications and approvals. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Nicole Tobias, Development 
Assessment, in Economic Development Queensland, by telephone on (07) 3452 6752 or at 
nicole.tobias@edq.qld.gov.au, who will assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Sneesby 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
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